
November 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are once again busy preparing and looking forward to 
presenting our Christmas Performance to you this year, which 
will take place at St James’ Church, opposite the park. 
 

2024 School Nativity: SUPERSTAR 

 
There will be two performances, which are as follows: 

 
TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER at 1:30pm – 2:30pm 

 
WEDNESDAY 18TH DECEMBER at 9:45am – 10:45am 

 
As in previous years, we can only allocate 2 tickets per household 
which you can use either at the Tuesday or Wednesday 
performance.  
 
Unfortunately, due to restricted space and fire regulations, we 
do have to limit these tickets.   
 
Tickets will be available to collect from the school office after 
Monday 25th November; please ensure that you remember to 
bring them along to the church on your chosen day. 


